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Overview

We are glad you are a part of 
our team and look forward to 
welcoming you to Cobb County, 
the best place to Teach, Lead, and Learn!

The Cobb County School District's New Teacher Academy will take place 
in July 2025. All new teachers are automatically registered. 
More information can be found at http://tinyurl.com/NTA2025.

Audience: Educators who-
Received a contract for the 2024-2025 school year after January 1, 2025
Are new to Cobb
Have previously been employed by Cobb but have been away for two or more years 

General Information About The New 
Teacher Academy: 

Four-day experience prior to pre-planning.
Business casual attire is required.

http://tinyurl.com/NTA2025



